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From  16th - 20th September 2013 in the Convention Palace, Havana, Cuba, took place the 

XVII Congress of the Mesoamerican Society for the Biology and the Conservation (SMBC), 

where participated ca. 500 delegates of 20 countries. The congress was an ideal space to 

promote and visualised the activities carried on the frame of the RSG projects on 

conservation of vascular epiphytes with the exposition of the main results in a poster 

Vascular epiphytes of Guamuhaya range: implementing Action Plan for its conservation. An 

important achievement of the meeting was the creation of a SMBC thematic interesting 

group on vegetal diversity, where our project team is included, as a way to enhance and 

promote the investigation on plants in the Mesoamerican region. The whole project team 

work could enjoy the congress and share the experiences of the work with epiphytes and 

communitarians of the Guamuhaya range. 

 

 


